So, what about traffic?

We promise to keep traffic disruptions to an absolute minimum.
During daylight hours, two-way traffic will be maintained (there
may be rare occasions when one-way traffic is required for a few
minutes) and flag crews will be on hand to guide you. Access to
Route One businesses will ALWAYS be maintained.

Occasional night work can be expected. During night operations,
some alternating one-way traffic will be required. Flaggers will
be on hand to assist.

Tuesday, September 30, 2014, Foreside Tavern, 5:30 - 7:00 PM
Join a business conversation on forming a Falmouth Business Association

Saturday, December 6, 2014, Shop Faimouth 2014
Participate in Shop Falmouth 2014 — an all-day “Shop Local” event!

FMI, contact Theo Holtwijk, tholtwijk@falmouthme.org or 699-5340




Route One is undergoing major improvements between Route
E I R F R 88 and Bucknam Road, including:

- Burying most utilities—electrical, phone/data, TV
- NEW natural gas service—cheaper and greener

- Better turning lanes and median islands

- Improved sidewalks and crosswalks

- Improved traffic lights and sequencing

- Better roadway and pedestrian lighting

« Beautiful new landscaping

This work will occur during the summer, fall and early winter
of 2014. In early summer of 2015, the project will be completed
when Route One is re-paved.

For the latest on where we're working and what we're doing, please visit the

P E D EST RIA N s town’s websnte—www falmouthme.org—and click the Route One Project link.
You can sign up for weekly updates!



